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VOICEOVER
And now, to accept the Heisler
award for Best Quarterback, Ryan
"The Bomb" Anderson! 

ANDERSON
Thanks, Steve! Where to begin... I
have so many people to thank for
this honor... Um, my coach Dan
Gregor, the team owner Stan Lewis,
all the wonderful people on the
staff of the team who helped me out
in so many ways... Uhhh, my parents
and the rest of the family... Hi
Grandpa! And of course, I have to
thank the one who helped me through
all those tough training days... My
source of inspiration and strength
for all these years... The one
without whom I would not be here
today to accept this award... My
Lord and saviour... Satan. Without
his intervention on my behalf, I'd
just be another farm team washout.
But after I promised him my
immortal soul and to serve Him and
His interests here on Earth,
everything fell into place. I will
never forget what Satan said to me
when I first started out. He said
"In order to be truly free, you
must slaughter the Lamb of Christ
and devour its flesh before Its
sacred heart stops beating", a
piece of advice that turned out to
be surprisingly literal. Since
then, I have never looked back, and
hey, now I'm here! So thanks,
Satan, you really came through for
me! Hail Satan, and I will see you
all on Training Day! 
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